
Contact: 

05-06-2025 

Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) plans to repave State Road (S.R.) 40 from the 
Lake County line (St. Johns River) to Railroad Avenue in Volusia County.  
 
The purpose of this project is to maintain a safe and reliable asphalt surface. Additional signage and 
pavement markings are also included. 
 

Insert QR 

code here. 

State Road (S.R.) 40 Maintenance Resurfacing 
From the Lake County line to Railroad Avenue 
 

Volusia County 
 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) Number: 452907-1 

Project Status & Estimated Costs*  

Design: Ongoing - summer 2027 $      826,000 

Right of Way: Within existing —     

Construction: Funded - fall 2027 $   6.3 million 

*subject to change 

Randy Turner 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5207 
Randall.Turner@dot.state.fl.us  

CFLRoads.com 

Contact Information: 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons 
wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Melissa McKinney, FDOT 
District Five Title VI Coordinator, at Melissa.McKinney@dot.state.fl.us. 


